
 The Hyalite Highlights—November 2nd, 2017  
 
Dates to Remember: 
Nov. 22-27th—Thanksgiving Break—No school 
Nov. 14th—Lifetouch Student Retakes from 8:30-11:00am 
Nov. 14th— PAC meeting from 6-7:30pm—Pizza and childcare for the kids  
Nov. 17th—Family Movie Night from 6-8pm—We will be showing The Nut Job 2   
Dec. 20th—Holiday music program at 9:30am or 2:00pm 
Dec. 21st-Jan. 2nd—Holiday Break 
Jan. 22nd—PIR day—No School for K-12 
Jan. 23rd—PIR day for grades 9-12 only 
Feb. 19th—President’s Day—No School 
March 10-18th—Spring Break—No School 
April 12 & 13th—PIR Days—No School 

	

 Hearing Screenings will be performed on all Kindergarten and 1st grade students on the 
afternoon of November 7th. Teacher or parent referrals are welcome from other grades. Please call 
Cheri Sorg-Hackler at 582-6849 with any questions. 
	
A	couple	of	reminders	from	the	office:	
--We	are	trying	to	lessen	the	amount	of	phone	calls	that	we	are	getting	at	the	end	of	the	day.		If	at	all	
possible,	please	try	to	make	your	end	of	the	day	plans	with	your	children	in	the	morning,	before	they	come	
to	school.		If	the	plans	are	different	than	their	normal	afterschool	plans,	then	please	send	a	note	with	your	
child,	or	send	an	email	to	the	teacher	to	let	them	know.		We	understand	that	some	things	come	up	last	
minute,	so	if	that	happens,	please	call	the	office,	and	we	will	get	a	message	to	your	child.			
--Remember	we	do	not	have	adult	supervision	in	the	morning	until	8:00am.		If	your	child	is	coming	to	
school	before	this	time,	they	need	to	be	signed	up	for	our	before	school	program.		That	link	is	
http://www.greatergallatinunitedway.org/kidsLINK_bozeman_schools.				

	
Can	the	Griz	
Hyalite	will	serve	as	a	collection	area	for	
Can	the	Griz!		Bring	a	donation	to	the	front	
office	and	help	Hyalite	give	back	to	the	
community	and	beat	the	Griz!		We	will	be	
competing	with	other	elementary	schools	
in	Bozeman	to	see	who	can	bring	in	the	
most	food.		Donations	must	be	received	by	
the	end	of	Movie	Night	on	the	17th	to	be	
counted!	
	

	
Hyalite	STEAM	Morning:	Saturday,	Nov	4th,	10am-Noon.		Stop	in	for	a	bit	and	spend	the	morning	
as	a	family	playing	with	robots,	coding,	engineering,	animals	and	more	at	Hyalite's	first	family	
STEAM	morning!		We'll	have	visitors	from	MSU's	science	departments,	MOSS,	Children's	Museum,	
YMCA	and	more	to	help	you	explore	and	have	fun	with	some	really	cool	toys!	

				Over	Please	

Lifetouch	will	be	here	Wednesday,	Nov	14th	
for	individual	picture	re-takes.		So,	if	you	weren’t	
happy	with	your	child’s	picture	or	if	they	were	absent	
on	picture	day,	please	stop	by	the	office	and	pick	up	a	
retake	picture	packet.		If	this	is	a	retake	and	you	are	
ordering	the	exact	same	picture	package,	your	child	
can	just	bring	in	their	original	picture	package	to	give	
to	the	photographer.		
	



November 14th from 6:00-7:00. Join cognitive psychologist and learning expert (and Hyalite Dad!), Dr. 
Nick Soderstrom, to learn how you can help your child succeed in the classroom and beyond. His talk 
will be followed-up by a quick business meeting. Childcare and pizza provided for the children.  
Box top Icedogs Competition: During the months of October and November, all box tops turned in 
will be entered into a contest to see which class will get a visit from The Bozeman Icedogs, our local 
hockey team. The class with the most box tops turned in, wins!!  
 

	
	
	

	
	

	  
Santa Run for Education registration is now open! 

Saturday, December 9th at 10 
 

New this year: 
- $15 Race Entry Fee- 

 
Give back to your school! Select the school you would like to support and 

help give directly to their PAC! 
 

Don’t miss our great Santa Stop inside the Willson gym with food, music & 
our Santa Selfie-Station 

 

 
 

 
Don’t want to run, but want to help out? 

Sign-up to Volunteer! 
	
	
	
	



	
November	Harvest	of	the	Month:	Apples	
	
The	old	saying	“an	apple	a	day	keeps	the	doctor	away”	certainly	holds	some	truth!	Apples	are	an	
excellent	part	of	a	healthy	diet	by	providing	fiber,	vitamin	C,	potassium,	and	other	nutrients.	Potassium	
is	an	electrolyte	that	is	essential	to	keep	your	heart	beating!	Bite	into	a	Montana	apple	today!		
	
Apple	trees	are	a	long-term	investment.	They	can	take	multiple	years	to	produce	fruit	after	planting.	
However,	they	can	live	up	to	100	years	old,	providing	delicious	lunchbox	treats	for	generations.	There	
are	over	7,500	varieties	of	apples	grown	worldwide	and	2,500	are	grown	in	the	US.	However,	only	a	
handful	of	varieties	are	commonly	found	in	grocery	stores	today.		
	
Keep	an	eye	out	for	local	apples	served	for	lunch	in	November	in	Bozeman	schools!		
	
	
	
	 	
	
	
	
	
	
	

	
	

	
	
	 	


